“Absolutely No Sweat Adult Spelling Bee”
Yes, this will be held without spellers!!

On behalf of Kiwanis, thank you for your previous “No Sweat Adult Spelling Bee: sponsorship.
Due to the pandemic, we will not be able to hold this annual event again in 2021. But we
won't let that stop us from raising the funds needed for our annual Grants Program for schools
and other organizations serving the children of Haywood County.

Therefore, we are asking for your help to fund these grants that are currently depleted by
participating in our “Absolutely No Sweat Adult Spelling Bee” fundraiser. This year we ask
that sponsors not only send us the $100 sponsorship fee for this imaginary event, but also an
additional $70 to help us celebrate Waynesville Kiwanis’ 70th Anniversary this year.

Our past grants have funded math and science projects, Chromebooks, digital microscopes,
smart boards, iPads, books, the Manna Food Bank, and STEM education. All this is simply not
possible without donors.

We hope that you will choose to support our grants programs again this year by sending a
$170 donation. For your convenience, we are enclosing a self-addressed envelope. We look
forward to hearing back from you by March 1, 2021.

Sincerely,

Wilson Strickhausen,
President

For questions contact:
martipeithmaneaol.com
(828) 734-9003




